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Proposed Greenway Grant Application

SUMMARY:
A public hearing will be held to hear a presentation on the proposed greenway extension from
Centennial Park. This greenway is proposed to be funded by a grant through the TN Department of
Environment and Conservation. The application is being prepared at no charge by Lose &
Associates.
BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:
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